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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I worked in that area for 9 years and the great burn area is a special place that deserves long term protection.

Roadless areas are harder and harder to come by, we need to protect those that still exist, far too many no

longer do. 

 

 

 

Manage as wilderness. My experiences there are between me and the place, and as a result, why it needs to

remain as is. 

 

 

 

Wilderness! 

 

 

 

Non motorized areas are very limited in comparison, they are in short supply and provide so so much 

 

 

 

All of the above and more need additional protection. 

 

 

 

Protect as much as possible, its impossible to go back and undo the past 

 

 

 

I only thank those that fight against the status qou and fight for places that they believe in


